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2023 SPRING MEETING
(MEN’S SECTION)

SATURDAY 1st April at 10.00am
Dear member,
Hope you are well and I look forward to seeing you in the coming season.

On behalf of the men’s committee I would like to advise you of the above meeting and extend a cordial invitation to all members. 
One of the main purposes of the spring meeting is to enable members to put their names down for the initial game and the opening fixtures of the season. It is also an opportunity to let everyone be aware and able to participate in all the competitions available throughout the season.  

The club fixture book should be available for collection and for those members who have entered county competitions; initial county fixture cards will also be available.

Please note county information can also be accessed viai the KCBA website, kentbowls.com
In addition there will be ample opportunity to discuss all other club activities with committee members and old friends during the meeting. The spring meeting also enables ordering of new shirts and jackets for the coming season.
General refreshments will also be available throughout the morning, bar included!

Men’s Captains Dinner  
Finally, please be advised that there will be a Captain's dinner on Friday 21st April which will be a Curry organised by the captain, 6.30 for 7pm at a cost of £11. 

There will also be men’s dinner list posted in the club in due course for your attention, could you please do so by 14th April latest. 
The Captain is also providing a barrel of beer. Not to be missed!

Men’s Opening Day is Saturday 22nd April, dress is whites 1.30 for 2pm start, cost is £5 including a ploughman's after the game. Again a list will be posted for participation.

Hope to see you at the meeting, have an enjoyable and successful season.
Best regards

Colin Strouts 

CBC Men’s Hon. Sec.
Canterbury Bowling Club

South Canterbury Road, Canterbury, Kent CT1 3LJ

Telephone:  01227 463704
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